
 

 

 

 
This memorandum is presented for information as the subject property is listed on the City’s 
Heritage Register. Be advised that the brickwork is being replaced due to asbestos. The painted 
red brick is being replaced with black brick. See attached memorandum for more detail. 

 

Attachments 
Appendix 1: Memorandum from Facilities and Property Management 

 

 

Prepared by: John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations   

Date: March 3, 2023 
 
To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations 
 
Meeting date: April 11, 2023 
 
Subject:              20 Lakeshore Road East (Ward 1) 
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